
 

 

March 12, 2020 

 

Attention all Competitors 

 

Due to the Novel Coronavirus, COVID-19, and the request for social distancing, I regret to 

inform the competitors of the Morgan Stanley J22 Midwinters that we will be postponing this 

event. It is anticipated that this event will be held in the spring of 2021 at a suitable date to be 

determined pending J22 Class board approval. 

Please stay tuned for further information regarding refunding of entry fees and/or applying them 

to the 2021 event. 

Please feel free to email me with any questions at rheausler@gmail.com 

 

Sincerely 

 

 

 

Richard “Boo” Heausler 

USA-J22 Class President 

Regatta Chair 

 

 


